

Keʻena O Ka Meia COUNTY OF MAUI – Kalana O Maui

September 29, 2017

Honorable Alan Arakawa Mayor, County of Maui 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Riki Hokama, Chair Budget and Finance Committee 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Hokama:

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL

9/29/1:
Mayor Date

SEP 29 PM 3: 57

RECEIVED

## SUBJECT: INTERGOVERNMENTAL AGREEMENT WITH THE UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE (BF-85)

In response to your letter dated September 21, 2017, please find below the responses to your two questions relating to the above-referenced matter:

1. Is there an audit requirement for the receipt of federal funds from the USSS? Please explain.

No, there is no audit requirement.

2. Who would be responsible for the cost of an audit, if needed?

Non-applicable.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Ext. 7212.

Sincerely.

LYNN A.S. ARAKI-REGAN

**Budget Director** 

cc: Chief Tivoli Faaumu, Maui Police Department